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Board Meeting November 13, 2012

Meeting held at Long Ridge Tavern

Completed by:  
Lori Constantine
Phone Number:
203-359-8607

Attendees 

Board Members 

John Olshan

President


Stephanie Evers

Vice President


Beth Cross

Membership 


Heather Lopresti

Activities


Curtis Casey

Operations


Anne Zaera

Communications

Bob Boothroyd

Maintenance


Tom Hughes

Treasurer


Kyle Eberts

Assistant Treasurer
Recap To Dos:

· Beth - Follow up with 17 non-renewals
· Tom - Send Treasurer’s Report to Anne

· Stephanie – Write up new cancellation policy and send to Anne

· Need to evaluate lodge use, demographics

Details & Discussion:
Membership report

· We now have 90 adult members – need more skiers

· Renewal late fee revised:

· $15 for up to 15 days late

· $50 after 15 days late

Activities

· Club Race dates:  Jan 26 or Feb 2

· Holiday Party:  Dec 11 at $45 (tax, tip included)
Operations:

· Need to add info on Lodge Internet provider to Coordinator Training and doc
Maintenance:
Held 2 work weekends:



Repaired light post



Stone patio to be done next

Next Meetings: 

Board December 5th
No General Meeting in December – Holiday Party Dec 11th
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